
Upcoming
Important Dates

October 5:
   PTO Fundraiser Ends

October 9:
  PTO Meeting at 7

October 15-17:
  Book Fair

October 18:
  Parent-Teacher Conferences

October 19:
  No School

October 26:
  Harvest Parties

November 6:
  Picture retakes

November 8:
  State of the Schools-Facebook
  Live

November 13:
  PTO Meeting

Dear Souders Families,

This week kindergarten wrapped up their apple unit by switching classes!  

In Mrs. Tarney's class, students made predictions about whether or not 
apples would float, and documented their data.  Together they made class 
graphs and compared the predictions and results.  It was so neat to see the 
differences in thinking! 

In Miss Norton's class, students had a tasty experience!  They tasted a 
variety of apples, discussed the word "opinion" and shared opinions about 
favorite apples.  They then graphed the results together. 

Students in Mrs. Bailey’s class exercised creative muscles and their fine 
motor muscles to write a sentence, color an apple tree, add a background, 
and add apples using paint and Q-tips. 

Below are photos from the day.

Have a great weekend.

Mr. Cox

Quote of the Week: 
“Doing the right thing is 

always right.”
David Cottrell in Monday 

Morning Leadership.
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